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Committee Chair, 

Less than 2% of Oregon’s 2,000 gun dealers were inspected last year, even though 

nearly ½ of inspections show significant violations like selling guns without 

background checks or not reporting multiple sales.  

Nearly all other industries - taco trucks, salons, nail shops - are inspected. We must 

ensure the most deadly industry is held accountable to basic business standards. 

It is time to put some effective regulatory standards into action 


